Storage unit v ox

Connie Garland 333 PM

From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com (cgarland@harvardmanagement.com)  This sender is in your
contact list.
Sent: Wed 10/21/15 3:33 PM

Good afternoon everyone

The owner of storage unit 5-13 in building 2 recently noted that there are items being stored
in their deeded storage unit. If you or someone you know is using this storage area please
contact Michelle Gilbert at Masiello Realty at 603 244-8781

Michelle has stipulated that the items need to be removed by this Saturday.

Thank you

Connie Garland
Harvard Management Solutions Inc.



